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Government of India

Central Vigilance Commission
*****

Satarkta Bhawan, Block ‘A’,
GPO Complex, INA,
New Delhi-1100 23
Dated the 4th October 2004

Office Order No. 62/9/04

Subject: Reporting in ACRs by the officers under investigation of the
officers conducting vigilance investigation.

 The Commission vide its letter No.4/53/73-R, dated 31st Oct.1973 had
reiterated the instructions of Min. of Home Affairs issued vide its OM No.43/107/64-
AVD dated 23.10.1964 that those posted to the vigilance organisations should not
have the fear of returning to their parent cadre after a short period with the
possibilities of facing displeasure of those against whom they had made enquiries.

2. The Commission reiterates the above instruction.  Further, it may be
ensured that no officer should be asked to undertake investigation against an officer
under whom he/she is posted.  If any such occasion arises wherein an officer had
inquired against an officer who is his controlling officer or is likely to assess his
performance for the past period, it should be ensured that the ACR may be written
by the next reporting level, to prevent undue penalisation.  Thus those officials who
are/were under investigation should not be allowed to write the ACRs of the officers
who conducted vigilance investigation, against them.

    (Anjana Dube)
Deputy Secretary

To

The Secretaries of all Ministries/Departments of Government of India
 Chief Executives of PSUs/Banks/Organisations

All Chief Vigilance Officers


